
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [mailto:elena@judgewatch.org]
Sent: Friday, August 19,20lL 10:14 AM
To: 'apfau@courts.state.ny.us'; 'judith.kaye@skadden.com'; 'wduggan@coufts.state.ny.us,;
'dturbow@courts.state.ny.us'; 'jforstadt@stroock.com'; 'robert.spolzino@wilsonelser.com'
Cc: 'Kischer@alm.com'; 'wstorey@alm.com'; 'jstashenko@alm.com'; 'joel.stashenko@alm.com';
'dwise@alm.com'; 'akeshner@alm.com'; 'glabe@nytimes.com'; 'metro@nytimes.com';
'baron@nytimes.com'; 'editorial@nytimes.com'; 'Jennifer.Golson@thomsonreuters.com';
'jesse. wegman @thomsonreuters.com'
Subject Protecting the People of this State from Fraud: The Commission on Judicial
Compensation's Duty...in Discharge of its Statutory Responsibilities

TO: New York State Chief Administrative Judge Ann Pfau
Former New York State Chief Judge Judith S. Kaye
Coalition of New York State Judicial Associations -
Orqanizers: Familv Court Judqes W. Dennis Duqgan & Daniel Turbow

Association of Supreme Court Justices of the State of New York
New York City Supreme Court Justices Association
Designated Supreme Court Justices Association
New York State Court of Claims Judges (Parts, B, D & E) Association
New York State Surrogates Association
New York State Family Court Judges Association
New York City Family Court Judges Association
New York City Criminal Court Judges Association
New York City Civil Court Judges Association
New York State City Court Judges Association
New York City Housing Court Judges Association
New York State District Court Judges Association

Joseph L. Forstadt, Esq., Counsel/Associations of Supreme Court Justices
of the City and State of New York

Former Appellate Division, Second Department Justice Robert Spolzino

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability's August 17h letter to "Advocates of Judicial Pay
Raises", enclosing our letter of that date to the Commission on Judicial Compensation to which the
"Advocates of Judicial Pay Raises" are indicated recipients.

We request that you foruard it - and this e-mail -- to ALL the judges and former judges who
testified at the Commission's July 20th hearing and/or submittbd iritten statements io the
Commission - indeed, to ALL New York State's 1,200-plus judges and such former state judges
who have retired and/or resigned since 1999 so that they, like yourselves, may have the
opportunity to defend the indefensible.

The attached August 17th letter, as likewise ALL the Center for Judicial Accountability's
correspondence and substantiating documentary evidence pertaining to the judicial compensation
issue, are posted on our website, wwwjudgewatch.org, most conveniently accessible vra our top
panel "Latest News" and side panel "Judicial Compensation: State-NY. For your convenience,
here's the direct link to the "Latest News" webpage: http://wwwjudqewatch.org/web-
paqes/cjg/latest-news.htm - which is where this and similar e-mail to "Advocates of Judicial Pay
Raises" will be posted for the public and then fumished to the Commission.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)
718-708-5303
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